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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk 5

Washington, DC 20555
'

RE: Docket 50-156
"

SUBJECT: Security Plan Change -

Dear Sirs,
.

Effective 9 May 1990, the intrusion alarm system has been
replaced with an improved system. Upon completion of some
additional external modification-(estimated to be completed by 30 >

June 1990) the intrusion alarm system will be as described in our ,

Security Plan submitted in October 1988.

Sincerely,

M
R. J. Cashwell
Reactor Director
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